

Minutes of Friends of AJS 22nd May 2018 - 6.30pm

Present: NG, CH, LV, TV, SW, NB, JS, AN

Item	Discussion	Key Persons
Apologies	JC - away	
Fete Stalls	<p>Each year group to run and stock their own stall for 'work week' EY to Y5</p> <p>Wine and water? dependant on funding</p> <p>Tombola</p> <p>Trash or treasure</p> <p>Cakes</p> <p>Raffle</p> <p>BBQ - manned</p> <p>Refreshments</p> <p>Play your card right</p> <p>Gate</p> <p>Face Painting - Tina</p> <p>Beat the goalie - Parent</p> <p>Quad bikes - Outside stall</p> <p>Tea cups - Outside stall</p> <p>Sir Harry's Year 10 stall</p> <p>Lucky dip</p> <p>Ice cream - van</p> <p>Horses -</p> <p>Fire brigade</p> <p>Bouncy castle</p> <p>Pocket money stall</p> <p>Archery</p>	
Main arena	<p>Choir singing</p> <p>Year 3 singing</p> <p>Majorettes</p> <p>Percussion</p> <p>Cheerleader</p> <p>Year 2 singing</p> <p>Other year groups performance??</p>	
Risk assessments	Start to create risk assessments for all events that FOAIS run	
Gambling licence	When we cash up any event we need to report to gambling licence people	NB

Bags and plates	NB to purchase TV to prepare	
Pocket money stall	Purchasing items for the pocket money stall	
Data Protection Audit	A note will be added to the disco permission forms Consent given by all members to store our contact details for email and other communication Check with JC next meeting	
Funding request	Year 2 funding requests for ice-creams Approved	
Next Meeting	19 th June 2018	